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To Whom It May Concern:





I am writing this letter with highest recommendations for Mrs. Tasha Candela, a National Board Certified teacher and instructional technology coach at Lake Shore High School.  





I can say without hesitation that the entire Lake Shore community (in terms of staff development, student learning, and curriculum development) is better due in large part to the effort Tasha puts into technology education.  She promotes excellence with her unique, creative, and innovative use of technology both in her classroom and across the district.  She has put in countless extra hours of work, mentoring students and staff in the appropriate usage of technology in the roles of district trainer and teacher.  Because of her efforts, the entire staff and student body has a better understanding of the useful programs that are available to them.  





Tasha is very knowledgeable.  Because of this, she is able to give students the opportunity to explore new media, expand their existing knowledge of technology, and then apply it in authentic ways to their surroundings.  She herself models an authentic zeal for education by speaking at countless conferences, summits, and symposiums.  On top of that, Tasha just recently became a featured, regular columnists for Microsoft’s “What’s Fresh” blog.  Because she deliberately incorporates technology into our school, student learning and teacher effectiveness is maximized.  Students develop a passion for technology that goes beyond the classroom walls and takes them out into the surrounding community, helping local businesses, and competing in high-stakes events.  We live in a rapidly changing digital world that requires young people to develop an advanced skill set in order to thrive.  Tasha is our first line in instilling this knowledge into our students.  





In addition to connecting students and parents with technology, Tasha also uses it as a communication line for parents.  Tasha uses three personal websites where she regularly posts assignments, information, test grades, and important links.  Her Blackboard, Edublog, and Weebly help parents keep up-to-date with their child’s education.  She also reaches out to all parents by sending an email outlining the objectives and assignments on a weekly basis.  She truly promotes education for everyone.





I firmly believe that Tasha has the caliber to be Michigan Teacher of the Year.  She transforms technology into a tool that is accessible and relevant to all members of our school.  She exhibits leadership, innovation, creativity, and dedication to all aspects of technology incorporation into our community.  Above all, she is passionate about her students and using technology as a way to reach them, guide them, and transform them into young adults ready for the world at large.  Tasha is an outstanding educator.  





Sincerely,











Janelle M. Bross


Assistant Principal











Janelle M. Bross


Assistant Principal











